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Oregon already has a serious and unsustainable homeless problem. Passing 

legislation that rewards criminal behavior and penalizes the law abiding is wrong on 

every level. Businesses are already fleeing cities like Portland at a record rate 

because of the problems created by large concentration of homeless in business 

districts. Stop turning Oregon into the third world country that California has become 

and restore the rule of law! 


